All About

Glen Allan School Council

Glen Allan School Council (GASC) is comprised of parents or guardians of children
who attend Glen Allan Elementary School. We meet on the 3rd Thursday of each
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GASC relies on parent volunteers to assist with activities and fundraisers that benefit  sL=menTany
the school and our children. While this year is a bit different we love getting new
volunteers to help out or coordinate programs. GASC members will happily provide
support and assistance to all volunteers with plans to resume more normal activities
next year.

If you would like more information on meetings or to volunteer you can contact:

JOIN UST jessicaWinship, Chair at (780) 819-7258 / jessica.winship@gmail.com

Jenn Campbell, Fund Development Chair at (780) 907-3100 / scottjenn@shaw.ca ﬂ
Sheila Connolly, Programs Vice Chair at (780) 819-0412 / theconnollys45@gmail.com ﬁ

Cherishing and Challenging Every Child

i Erin Barrett, Budget Vice Chair at (780) 919-7666 / erinandjay@shaw.ca
~ RyanFukala, Treasurer at (780) 218-8262 / fukala.ryan@gmail.com

. Irene Hamm, Secretary at (780) 232-7077 / irenehamm@outlook.com

Agenda's and meeting minutes are posted on the school website at:
https:/'www.glenallanelementary.ca/sch-council/school-council-executive

GASC organizes many special events at the school in a
regular year:

BOOK FAIR YEAR END

FAMILY

STAFF SPELL A THON
DANCE APPRECIATION MATH A THON
LUNCH

GASC funding supports many things for the school including:

CLASSROOM FIELD

SCHOOL
TECHNOLOGY ACTIVITIES TRIPS
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